TIFFANY BISHOP GRADUATE SCHOOL ENDOWMENT FOUNDED



On August 31, 2011, Tiffany Danielle Bishop, the 24 year-old daughter of Northern District of Georgia Chief Probation Officer Tom Bishop, passed away while attending training as a State of Georgia probation officer. In memory of this remarkable young woman, an endowment fund has been established in Tiffany Bishop's name at her alma mater,

Georgia College and State University in Milledgeville, Georgia. She graduated with honors from Georgia College with a Master's degree in Criminal Justice in 2011. Anyone wishing to donate can forward a check payable to the GC Foundation, noting that your donation is for the Tiffany Bishop Endowment. The endowment will be used to provide scholarships to graduate students majoring in criminal justice. The address to send donations is:

Georgia College and State University Attention: Bill Doerr Box 96 Milledgeville, Georgia 31061

Those who donate will receive a letter acknowledging their donation. Please continue to keep Chief Bishop and his family in your thoughts and prayers.